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We are proud to announce that Anders Schildt will participate 
in this year’s Healey Drivers International race at Silverstone 
21st of June.

Ander will be driving together with former British Hill climb 
champion David Grace in his BRG Healey 3000.

David and Anders together won the international Healey race 
at Castle Combe 2013 and last year David won it on his own.

“I am really glad that David gave me this chance. Not only is it 
great to get back to racing with David. The opportunity to race 
with one of the best drivers in a very well prepared car is second 
to none” – says Anders.

David and Anders after their victory at Castle Combe 2013.



Since the opening ceremony 9th of May there has been 
plenty of activity in the workshop.

Race and road cars have occupied all of the five permanent 
work stations. Customers keep coming in for parts or help 
with their restorations.

“It is not unusual that we receive engines, steering 
columns, differentials, gearboxes and more to 
partly assist customers in their restorations” says 
Peter Zetterlund, one of the employees.

On the pictures you can see some of the cars and 
activities going on at right now. 



We are also glad to announce that our Helipad is now ready for use by customers who also have an interest in aviation.

So if you happen to fly our way; Please, drop-down for a chat and a cup of coffee!
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